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The parish Church of Upton Lovell, which was erected in the year 1663, having fallen into a dilapidated 

state, has recently undergone very extensive and material alterations. Their completion is deferred till the 

early part of the next summer; but it is expected that the church will be re-opened for Divine Service on 

Christmas-day next, such the wish of the amiable and highly-esteemed pastor and Rector, the Rev. J. 

Vaughan. 

 

(Salisbury and Winchester Journal – Monday 22 December, 1834) 
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